Secretary of State
Division of Corporation

Tallahassee,Florida

Dear Sir,

RE: MAILING ADDRESS/DoCument number P96000016673

This is to inform your Office that effectively from January
1997, 0ur official mailing addresg has change to the above
address.

Pls update all records.

Thank you for your coOPOration.

Sincerely ﬁN&ﬂ* .

AUGUSTINE armaga
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